
                               

 

CORPORATE REPORT 

   

To:  CAO for the Recreation, Culture & Airpark Services Commission Date: 2019-03-05 

From:  Milly Marshall, Director of  EA Special Projects File No:   

Subject: VSA Short Term Land Lease 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Fraser Valley Regional District Board of Directors approve renewal of the Fraser Valley 
Regional District land lease agreement with the Vancouver Soaring Association (VSA) for the period of 
March 15, 2019 to November 17, 2019 in the amount of  $984.90 excluding GST with an option for 
annual renewal up to a maximum of five years; 
 
AND THAT the letter of agreement be forwarded to the Fraser Valley Regional District Board for 
authorization and execution of the agreement.
 
STRATEGIC AREA(S) OF FOCUS 

Support Healthy & Sustainable Community 

Provide Responsive & Effective Public Services 

 

  

 

BACKGROUND 

There are no significant changes from the 2018 VSA short term agreement with the exception of the 
lease term dates which have changed from April 1st to October 1st to March 15th ending November 
17th (additional 4 weeks). 

COST 

Additional $123.11 in land lease revenues from 2018. 

COMMENTS BY: 

Mike Veenbaas, Director of Financial Services 

Reviewed and Supported. 

Paul Gipps, Chief Administrative Officer 

Reviewed and Supported. 
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